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PATIENT ENROLMENT INCENTIVE UPDATE – EXTENSION  
 

The Department of Health and Wellness (DHW) has decided to provide an additional extension to the 
deadline for finalizing your patient panel. Your patient panel will be accessible via the link provided 
until midnight on July 2, 2019. Your patient panel will need to be updated and finalized by July 2 as the 
DHW has indicated there will be no further extensions. We recommend that you finalize your panel 
early to avoid any unexpected system issues which may occur closer to the deadline.  
 
As noted in previous Physician’s Bulletins, an incentive will only be paid to those physicians who 
completed the verification process and finalized their panel. The payment date associated with the 
incentive has changed given that the time to complete your panel is being extended to July 2. Your 
payment will be deposited into the same bank account that you have provided for other incentive and 
CMPA payments as per the Master Agreement on August 14, 2019. 
 
If you have any questions while you are completing your patient panel, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. The following sections of the Patient Panel Verification Instructions have been updated 
based on questions/feedback received: 

 Accessing Your Panel 

 Resetting a Forgotten Password 
Please click here to view the updated instructions. 
 
We can be reached at 902-496-7011 / toll-free 1-866-553-0585 Mon – Fri, 8am – 5pm or at 
msi_assessment@medavie.bluecross.ca  
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